
CONSTRUCTION:  WHS is breaking ground before graduation!  Fencing, construction trailers, and big 
dirt-moving equipment rolling in this week for our new ten-classroom, two-story building going up near 
the Alameda entrance between the tennis courts, the softball field, the G wing, and the new 
gym.  Our contractor is BHM Construction out of Napa.  Our architects are HMC in San Jose.  The new 
J-wing will house our STEM programs inScience, Technology, Engineering and Math including a 
chemistry suite and an engineering/robotics suite.  Estimated completion is Fall 2017 for instruction.   

 Thanks to voters for approving the bond in spring 2014! 

 Thanks to staff, parents, and student who served on the WHS site facilities committee for the 
design:  STAFF: Diane Mazzei, Jill Baumgartel, Aaron Campbell, Dave Shannon, Matt 
Sahagun, Joaquin Vega, Jerome Clark STUDENT:  Riley Thompson PARENT:  Garey 
Johnson  COMMUNITY MEMBER:  Colleen Tate 

 


